
02-27-23

Harnett County Permitting, 

Degler Enterprise will not be the Electrical Contractor for permit 
ECOM2212-000 for the cell tower site located at 101 Cypress Drive 
Spring Lake 28390.  We are requesting tobe removed from the permit 
due to another contractor will be performing the work.  Please 
contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you kindly, 

Hillary Degler 
Hillary@deglerinc.com 
919-604-1309
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